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Calgary... Motorists can expect detours on the Douglasdale Boulevard bridge over Deerfoot
Trail in Calgary.

The detours accommodate repairs to the interchange bridge that carries Douglasdale
Boulevard over Deerfoot Trail. The eastbound lane of Douglasdale Boulevard will close to
traffic at 9 p.m. on Oct. 5 and re-open at 6 a.m. on Oct. 6, weather permitting. During the
closure, traffic will be detoured to an alternate route near Barlow Trail.

*Starting at 9 p.m. on Oct. 6, the westbound lane of Douglasdale Boulevard will close to traffic
and re-open at 6 a.m. on Oct. 7, weather permitting. During the closure, traffic will be detoured
to an alternate route near Southland Drive.*

Motorists should use caution in the area and obey all signs, message boards, and flag people.
Motorists are reminded that fines for speeding are doubled through construction zones when
workers are present.
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Revised: This release was amended on October 2, 2009.

Media inquiries may be directed to:
Larry Mouland

Bridge Engineer

Alberta Transportation

403-297-7653

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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